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I support this measure as it helps protect motorcyclists and keep them safe on the 

road. Lane Splitting allows motorcyclists to position their bikes ahead of traffic which 

reduces the number of rear-end accidents that occur. It also allows full visibility of the 

road ahead which keeps riders safe. 


